
16th October 2023

DOJO Class Reward

Dear Parents/Carers of Nursery,

At the start of term, Nursery were set a challenge - to all get 30 dojo points or more - we are pleased to

inform you that by the end of this week we will all have reached our goal! So in celebration of our fantastic

first term in Nursery and achieving our goal, Nursery have chosen the reward to have a movie with popcorn

and the option to wear pyjamas!

The class’ reward afternoon will take place on Friday 20th October 2023. Please send your child in wearing

their pyjamas if they wish to wear them, for the reward!

The children will be watching one of Julia Donaldson's adaptations which we will vote for together in class.

These have a ‘Universal’ (U) rating and are based on her books, some of which we have shared in Nursery

before. However, if you are not happy for your child to watch it, please inform us via Class Dojo. The children

will also be having sweet or salted popcorn, so if your child has any allergies or dietary requirements please

let one of us know in advance.

We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of Dojos and I am sure you will

join me in congratulating them on settling into Nursery and their determination to show

expected behaviours. If you have any questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to

contact us via Class Dojo.

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Huggins, Mrs Gurung & Mrs Nevis

Nursery Class Team

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/xpYGG9lgXlsny9s2czZnd4/julia-donaldson-adaptations

